
            
  Oakhurst Learn ing Center February 2016 Newsletter                        
 
EVENTS & DATES: 
 
February 1st     Oakhurst Learning Center Spring Activity Fee Charged 

February 2nd     Ground Hog Day.  Dentist Visits Mrs. Ashley, Mrs. Serina and VPK Classes 

February 12th   Valentine’s Day Parties 

February 14th    Valentine’s Day  

February 15th    President’s Day. Public School Closed. No VPK Only. OLC Open. 

February 25th    Art Show at OLC 6:15-7:30 p.m. benefiting Southeastern Guide Dogs 

February 29th    Oakhurst Learning Center Spring Activity Fee 

 

 
Dear Families, 
 
Welcome to 2016! Wow January flew by! Soccer shots began and we welcomed a New Year. Now we move into 
February a LOVEly month! Thank you to all of our families for their generous clothing donations! We greatly 
appreciate it!   

NEWS FOR ALL 
  

Even Mr. Groundhog can’t predict Florida weather! Please make sure your child comes to school with a jacket 
that can be put on or taken off weather depending. Also, please label your child’s jacket. This really helps 
prevent jackets going missing in action. Also, if your child goes home with school clothes please wash and 
return them to us. Accidents happen ☺ and we do our best to keep spare clothes on hand.  
 
 
Please attend the art show- it is great!!! The Theme is “Animals”.  This is a cultural event all the families and 
friends come to – have a little snack and purchase your child’s artwork for a donation.  All the funds will go to 
the “Southeastern Guide Dogs”.   
 
2015 Tax statements are available upon request at the front desk. 
 
The 2016 Spring Activity fee will be charged to all accounts on February 1st.   This activity fee goes towards special 
events such as puppet shows, bounces houses, plays, and the wheel program including soccer shots, yoga and computer.  
The activity fee is to be paid by February 29th. All families on Rapid Tuition will see this payment come out of their 
accounts on February 8th. If you have any questions please see the front desk. 
 
We will be starting our Summer and Fall enrollment in March. Please keep an eye out for your registration forms at the 
beginning of March.ii 
 


